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Dear Parent

Kindly be informed that result declaration for the current Academic Session for
classes 3 and 4 will take place on March 28, 2024

(8 am-11am) on Thursday. This day marks an important milestone in your child's
educational journey, and we are thrilled to share their progress with you.

As the academic session draws to a close, we would like to extend our heartfelt

gratitude for your continuous support and encouragement throughout the year. It
has been a journey filled with growth, learning, and shared experiences, and we
are immensely proud of each student's accomplishments.

The book sets for the next session will be available on the same day.

Looking forward to celebrating their achievements and welcoming the new
opportunities that the future holds.

Warm regards,

Class teacher
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Dear Parent

Kindly be informed that result declaration for the current Academic Session for
classes 1 and 2 will take place on March 27, 2024

(8 am-11am) on Wednesday. This day marks an important milestone in your
child's educational journey, and we are thrilled to share their progress with you.

As the academic session draws to a close, we would like to extend our heartfelt

gratitude for your continuous support and encouragement throughout the year. It
has been a journey filled with growth, learning, and shared experiences, and we
are immensely proud of each student's accomplishments.

The book sets for the next session will be available on the same day.

Looking forward to celebrating their achievements and welcoming the new
opportunities that the future holds.

Warm regards,

Class teacher
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Dear Parent

Kindly be informed that result declaration for the current Academic Session for
class 5 will take place on March 30, 2024

(8 am-11am) on Saturday. This day marks an important milestone in your child's
educational journey, and we are thrilled to share their progress with you.

As the academic session draws to a close, we would like to extend our heartfelt

gratitude for your continuous support and encouragement throughout the year. It
has been a journey filled with growth, learning, and shared experiences, and we
are immensely proud of each student's accomplishments.

The book sets for the next session will be available on the same day.

Looking forward to celebrating their achievements and welcoming the new
opportunities that the future holds.

Warm regards,

Class teacher



